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Dear Board Members: 
 

As I greet 2021, I look forward to new beginnings.  I am excited to see 

members coming back into the branches, knowing that they feel safe within 

our walls to achieve their wellness goals, I am excited to see a rebirth of our 

commitment to inclusivity and equality through our newly “re-formed” 

Diversity & Inclusion Committee, and I am excited to kick off our second 

centennial in serving our communities. 
 

They say that out of every tragedy comes new strength.  We have learned, 

through our ordeal with COVID-19, how to improve the way we connect with 

our members, how to use previously unknown methods of communication to 

offer our programs and services virtually, how to continue our mission with 

basically our hands tied behind our backs, and even how to have our staff 

work remotely from home.  Thinking outside the box has become our new  

norm.  All these things have made us bigger, better, stronger! 
 

I am thrilled to announce that we have received the second PPP loan in the 

amount of $1.6 million.  Congratulations to Mariam Lesnewski and her team 

for their hard work in preparing the application! 

 

We are also gearing up for Camp season!  We will be offering camp this 

summer at eight locations, including our Metuchen, Edison, South Amboy and 

Piscataway branches, as well as Oakcrest Camp and three of our child care 

branches including Centenary, Ken Shirk and Colonia.  Registration opens up 

on February 1st! 
 

The 2021 Annual Support Campaign is underway, with our consultant, Donor 

by Design, working on a fund development plan.  We have several fundraising 

events in the pipeline with some ideas including a virtual Wine Tasting and a 

virtual Escape Room.  The idea is to have fun while raising money!  Board 

member Joe Cascio is also working on a possible golf outing in the fall of 

2021! 
 

As you know, 2021 marks our 100th year of serving our communities!  While 

we intend to truly celebrate in 2022 with a formal gala, we will begin 

commemorating the celebration with a newly designed logo and tag line which 

you will begin to see in our email signatures and on our correspondence.  It is 

definitely an exciting year for us and I am glad that you are a part of it! 
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GRANT AND DONOR RECOGNITION 
TARGET $1,000  Soccer Program 
 

EDISON FIREFIGHTER’S ASSN $4,025 Supporting the LiveSTRONG® 

 Program 
 

Y-USA $6,772 Swim scholarships for children 

from low-income families 
 

KIDSGARDENING.ORG     $750 Garden supplies for Grace Early 

Learning Center 
 

Visit https://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/about-us/annual-report to view the Annual 

Report and see a full listing of our 2020 donors. 

  

 

https://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/about-us/annual-report
C:/Users/veronica.vargas/OneDrive - YMCA Of Metuchen New Jersey/6-NEWSLETTERS/Board Newsletters 2021/February 2021/YPCC article NJLM magazine 01.21 (1).pdf
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Have an article or item of interest for the newsletter? 

Please submit to Veronica Vargas at 

veronica.vargas@ymcaofmewsa.org. 

 

Blood Drives 

 

mailto:veronica.vargas@ymcaofmewsa.org.
mailto:pedgcomb@optonline.net
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D:/Videos/Wellness Video_New January 2021.mp4
https://naaweb.org/about-us/awards-recognition/item/1460-announcing-naa-s-next-generation-of-afterschool-leaders-2021
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EDISON 

UPCOMING BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETINGS 
 March 24   April 28  May 26 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Page 7 

 

Board member Sharon List has become a 

“Snow Bird” this winter, hibernating in sunny 

Florida!  She shared this picture of her 

children and their cousins making the YMCA 

sign on evening on the beach! 

A full house at the Metuchen Blood Drive 

The newly formed Youth & Government group are 

meeting on a regular basis to begin writing bills 

that they will  present at the NJ State YMCA YAG 

Conference in March! Children enjoying the festivities at Metuchen’s 

Jingle Bell Jam! 

Congratulations to Alka Aneja’s volunteer group, 

Humbled By Your Service, who received their 501(c)(3) 

nonprofit status! 

Piscataway Mayor Wahler and Council members  

Gabrielle Cahill, Chanelle McCullum and Kapil Shah 

take their oaths for their new four-year terms in 

front of the YMCA at the Piscataway Community 

Center. 
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MISSED AN ISSUE? 

All Board newsletters can be 

found on the YMCA website at 

http://www.ymcaofmewsa.org/

about-us/assocation-newsletter. 
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